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 May 26, 2023 
 

RESPONSE LETTER NO. 4 TO REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 
 
Project Title: Bear Cut Bridge No. 874544 Rehabilitation 
Project No.: 20220176 (MCC 7360 Plan) 
 
 
Question from Mr. Michael Miles, Request for Information dated 5/24/2023, 2:42 PM. Please 
see attachment. 

QUESTION:  1) In Addendum 1, B. Products, Field Office it is stated that the mobile field 
office unit is to be not less than 2,000 square feet and consistent to either 
of the diagrams below. Both of those diagrams show an office of 360 
square feet. Which square footage is correct. 

RESPONSE: 1) The office should be 2,000 SF, please refer to Addendum No. 4 for Office 
Space modification.  The layout has been deleted. 
 

 
 
 
                                       END OF REQUEST FOR INFORMATION No. 4 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alfredo E. Muñoz, P.E. 
Chief, Capital Improvements Division 
Department of Transportation and Public Works (DTPW) 
 
AM:lh 
 
c:  

Laura Hernandez, DTPW Jacqueline Fussell, ISD Ryan Fisher, P.E. DTPW 
Jacqueline Alcina, P.E, DTPW Marcia Martin, ISD Katherine Fernandez, DTPW 
Clerk of the Board Project File  

 



From: Michael Miles
To: Hernandez, Laura (DTPW)
Cc: Clerk of the Board (COC); Hakan Dalkiran; Ramonasari; Chuck Gillette
Subject: Bear Cut Bridge Rehabilitation
Date: Wednesday, May 24, 2023 2:41:54 PM

EMAIL RECEIVED FROM EXTERNAL
SOURCE

Dear Ms. Hernandez,
 
In Addendum 1, B. Products, Field Office it is stated that the mobile field office unit is to be not less
than 2,000 square feet and consistent to either of the diagrams below. Both of those diagrams show
an office of 360 square feet. Which square footage is correct.
 
Regards,
 
 

Michael J. Miles
Special Projects
1428 Brickell Avenue, Suite 100
Miami, Florida 33131
Tel: (305) 371-5228, Ext. 3409
Fax: (305) 371-9201
Cell: (305) 978-0278
www.glfusa.com
mmiles@glfusa.com
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